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DeSoto Parish School Board

201 Crosby Street - Mansfieid, Louisiana 71052 - (318) 872-2836 - FAX (318) 872-1324

CLAY CORLEY
Superintendent

School Year 2022-2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) requires the
nation’s schools to conduct detailed inspections to identify all asbestos containing
materials that might be present in the school environment. AHERA requires the
inspection results and the associated Management Plan be submitted to the
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality (LDEQ). A copy of the
Management Plan must be kept and maintained at the school administrative
office for review by the public during normal working hours.

This letter of notification is an annual requirement to the public. If you have
any questions, please contact the designated person, Heith Parker at
318-872-0334 for more information or assistance.
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Heith Parker, M.Ed.
Director of Operations



